Name:  ____________________________

Otho E. Stuart Middle School 7th Grade Science — Mr. Cabrera 

Overview

Welcome to 7th Grade Science! This year we will be learning about Earth’s Changing surfaces, Geological time, Adaptations, Energy Cycles, Cells, Body Systems and Mixture and Separations.
Expectations

Students will be held to a high level of expectations both academically and behaviorally. It is important that the classroom where learning can take place. To ensure this the following expectations are in place:
1. Respect all in the classroom: people and materials.

2. Participate in class (homework, labs, group discussions, etc.).

3. Try your best and be positive.
Behavior

We will follow the Stuart Classroom Conduct Rubric.
Required Materials

1. Universal Binder with needed supplies
Grading

Grading-scale: 90%-100% = A, 80%-89% = B, 70%-79% = C etc.

Grades are weighted as follows:

· Assessments -- 60%
· Includes: formative and summative assessments
· Practice -- 40%
· Includes: classwork, labs, homework
Tardy: A student is tardy when he or she is not in his or her assigned seat, ready to work, when the door closes and passing period is over.
Lab Safety
· You will follow safety precautions for all labs, or be given an alternative assignment.

· THERE WILL BE NO WARNINGS FOR MISBEHAVIOR IN LABS!

Homework

· Any work that you do not complete in class will be homework, even if additional homework has already been assigned.
· You will have assigned homework at least 1once a week. 

· Students will practicing both skills and increasing content knowledge.

· It is important that you do your homework before you come to class. There will be times when you will not be able to move on in a lesson unless you have finished the homework the night before.
Absences

· If you are absent, check with me for missed work.

· Plan on coming in for help on assignments if you are absent.

Contact Information

Mr. Cabrera:
· Email: ncabrera@sd27j.org
· Voicemail: 720-685-5539
Access our website through 
The Stuart Middle School Homepage!
We’re looking forward to a great year of science with you!
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